
 
 

 
Two Premiere Parking spots are being raffled off until 10-1-15.  Chances are $1.00 and available in the 11/12 

Main Office. The winners will be notified at the end of the day on 10-2-15. Good Luck!    

 

The Variety Show scheduled for Thursday October 22nd has been canceled. We will try and reschedule it for 

later in the school year.  

 

Attention seniors:  If you were absent on Tuesday, and did not get measured for your cap and gown, please 

bring your order form and money to Mrs. Spellman and she will measure you.  All measurements and money 

will be sent to the company on Thursday..  If you did not get measured and won’t have the money by that date, 

please still come see her. 

 

Attention - All 9th, 10th & 11th grade students.  If you were absent on Tuesday, and missed pictures, please go 
to the grade level main office and put your name on the list that will be on the counter.  Every student must 
take a picture for an ID card, which are free and mandatory as a Southern Regional student.  The 
photographer will be back for make-up and retakes on Tuesday, October 27th, and you must have an 
appointment. 
 

 
If you had perfect attendance all four marking periods last year, and you did not receive a letter in the 
mail inviting you to the breakfast, please come see Mrs. Spellman, in the 11-12 main office, 2nd floor.  
The date of the breakfast is this Wednesday, September 30th during 1st period.  Please do not wait till 
the date of the breakfast to see Mrs. Spellman if you did not receive a letter.  This breakfast is for 10th, 
11th and 12th grade students. 

 

Attention All Students:  If you were on the honor roll all four marking periods last year, and did not receive a 

letter in the mail inviting you to the honor roll breakfasts on October 15th for students in grade 9-10, and 

October 22nd for students in grade 11th & 12th, please come and see Mrs. Spellman in the 11-12 office. 

 
ALL SENIORS...... if you would like to be put on a waiting list for the trip to DISNEY please see Miss Logue or 
Mrs. Bischoff. 

 
Anyone interested in community service with children or a career working with children, please come to an ice 

cream party and informational meeting in room 101 today, Monday, September 28th.   See Mrs. Latshaw for 

more information. 

 
Calling all writers…if you would like to write for the school publication the Rampage, please 
join us for our first meeting today, Monday, September 28th in room 4-1 after school.  Any 
questions see Mrs. Abbato or Mr. Derion. 
 

Attention Ice Hockey players:  Winter athlete meeting will be today, Monday, 

September 28th in room 7-8 at 2:20 pm.  Paperwork will be handed out at the 

meeting. Please plan on attending a short meeting.   
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The Chess Club will meet at 2:15 today, Monday the 28th in room 109. 

 

Attention sophomores:   Clothing Order Forms and Mixed Bag Design Fundraising Forms are due on Tuesday, 

September 29th to Ms. Posch in Room 7-2 or Mr. Strada in Room 7-8.  

 
For planning purposes, Tuesday, Sept. 29th will be an extended homeroom for the distribution and collection of 

senior homecoming court ballots. 

 

Model Congress will meet on Tuesday the 29th at 2:15 in room 109. Anybody wishing to participate must attend 

this meeting. 

 
The Southern Regional Community Education Program is offering SAT Prep Classes this fall.  
Registration forms are available in the Guidance Office, and classes begin on October 21st. 
 


